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Pelican wind-up toy is dangerous!

(Prague, August 3, 2012) The Czech Trade Inspection Authority warns against another dangerous toy which was found by the CTIA inspectors in Western Bohemia. The pelican wind-up toy is attractive for children due to its colours and movable parts, but it is not suitable for playing as it is dangerous for small children. The toy can be very easily disassembled into small parts that may potentially injure the baby or cause suffocation – e.g. the sharp metal turning pivot decorated with a flower or tiny balls placed in the beak. The CTIA banned selling of this toy and the distributor subsequently withdrew the product from the market. However, it cannot be excluded that some shops still offer these products. 
The Czech Trade Inspection Authority found that products which pose risk especially to children are offered in the inner market. 

Wind-up pelican, plastic
EAN: 8592117504745

Made in China
Importer: MIKRO TRADING, a.s., Břeclav 
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Dangers 

Within the pull test it was found that individual parts can easily separate from the toy: the upper part of the beak separated when the power of 58.52 N was used; the propeller inside of the beak separated when the power of 62.30 N was used (the applicable standard stipulates 90±2 N). At the same time, small balls fell out of the beak and they could all fit in the testing tube for small parts (average ca. 2 mm). An iron pivot with an unprotected end (about 3 mm long) is on the loose propeller and poses a danger of injury. The small balls could be swallowed or breathed in by the baby. 
There is a danger of injury or even suffocation in babies when playing with the toy in a common and predictable way. 
The CTIA banned selling of this wind-up pelican toy and the distributor subsequently took action and withdrew the dangerous toy from the market. The product will be filed in the RAPEX system. 
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